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Hi! My name is Dayna Rachkowski and I was selected as the MAC '67 50th Anniversary 

Scholarship recipient for the fall of 2020.  

I just wanted to thank the donors, which is the MAC Class of 1967, for graciously giving this 

monetary donation and for allowing me to be picked for the scholarship.  

It is definitely been very humbling and a big honor to receive it and for being acknowledged for 

work that I've done in my community. So, a little bit about me, just as kind of a thank you.  

I am a third year Environmental Governance student who also minors in Criminal Justice & 

Public Policy and this scholarship will definitely allow me the opportunity to devote more time 

in my community through the sustainability competition I will be helping run in a club as well as 

to continue to be part of the mutual aid group in Sudbury where I will learn remotely this 

semester. 

So, thank you so much for helping me to keep that going and for acknowledging all the hard 

work I have and will continue to extend into my community. So, thank you very much. 


